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(Albany, NY)– “Job creation is a top priority of the Democratic Majority Conference. I do not,

nor have I considered or supported massive cuts to the state’s workforce.

 

Public employees contribute to our quality of life and provide essential services to citizens

across the state.  I vehemently oppose state layoffs and will continue to fight to keep New

Yorkers working.” 


